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WATCH 
STUDENT/PARENT EDITION 

 

 

LUNCH   
CAFETERIA CLOSED – SCHOOL FUNDRAISER CASH SALES ONLY 

• Photo Club (Room 1126) 
• Math Centre (Room 3018) 

 
 

 

 MONDAY Dec 17 - Day 2 

 

LUNCH    SCHOOL STORE OPEN  
CAFETERIA CLOSED – SCHOOL FUNDRAISER CASH SALES ONLY 

• Tune Tuesday (Grand Hall) 
• GSA meeting (Room 2170) 

 

AFTER SCHOOL 
• 3:00-4:00 - Homework Club meeting (Room 3154) Healthy snacks provided 

 
         

 
 

 
 

 
 

TUESDAY Dec 18 - Day 1 FLEX  

17 - 21 

  

LUNCH   SCHOOL STORE OPEN  
CAFETERIA CLOSED – SCHOOL FUNDRAISER CASH SALES ONLY 

• Math Centre (Room 3018) 
• Anime Club (Room 3008) 
• Donotology (Room 3013) 

 

AFTER SCHOOL 
• 3:00-4:00 - Weight Room is open to students 
• CHRISTMAS CONCERT 7PM (Drama room 1122) 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

LUNCH    SCHOOL STORE OPEN  
CAFETERIA CLOSED – SCHOOL FUNDRAISER CASH SALES ONLY 
 

AFTER SCHOOL 
• D&D Club (Room 3008) 
• 3:00-4:00 - Weight Room is open to students 
 

 
 

 

CHRISTMAS ASSEMBLY (SEE PAGE 2 FOR BELL SCHEDULE) 
WEAR YOUR HOLIDAY COLORS grade 9: BLUE  10: WHITE  11:RED  12: GREEN 

LUNCH    
 CAFETERIA CLOSED – SCHOOL FUNDRAISER CASH SALES ONLY 
 

AFTER SCHOOL 
Buy your yearbook online over Christmas break for $45! Yearbook cost will go up to $55 on Jan 1st  
LAST DAY OF SCHOOL! See you January 7th  

WEDNESDAY Dec 19 - Day 2 

THURSDAY Dec 20 - Day 1 FLEX 

FRIDAY Dec 21 - Day 2 



CANNED FOOD DRIVE  
Our annual canned food drive is in full swing! So far, the “EAST” is in the lead with close to 1200 cans! 
“WEST” has 900!  Lets go CSS! Thank you for supporting our local food banks!  

CHRISTMAS ASSEMBLY DEC 21 
 

Warning Bell  8:25 
Period 1   8:30-9:33 
Period 2    9:38-10:41 
LUNCH   10:41-11:20 
Warning Bell  11:15 
Period 3   11:20- 12:23 
Period 4   12:28-1:31 
Assembly   1:31-2:45 

#STUDENTLIFE 
We want to know about you! We are interested in displaying student success in the community or life! 
There is a display outside the office to highlight the many adventures of CSS students outside of school! 
Email css-officestaff@sd33.bc.ca if you have a story to share!    

  
We are seeing an increase in the number of students receiving Skip the Dishes orders for 
lunch.  Please note that students will not be called to the office during class time to receive 
orders.   
 

INCLEMENT WEATHER & SCHOOL CLOSURE GUIDELINES 
Please visit the School District Website for this information. 

GRAD HOODY ORDERS 
Order forms are available beside the office phone. 
Please print clearly and hand in to the office no later 
than December 21st  

Hoodies will arrive end of January 

We accept Cheque/Visa/MasterCard/Debit/Cash 

 

                WATCH Cont… 
 
 
 

GRADS & GRAD PARENTS 
Stay up to date by visiting the Grad tab of our website https://css.sd33.bc.ca/grad for all grad information 
Baby Photos for the yearbook must be submitted to Mrs. Bazar by December 21st.  Students can also check 
out the grad bulletin board for fundraising opportunities! 

THE PROM SHOP 
CSS is pleased to offer a selection of both NEW and gently used Prom dresses and suits to Grads and 
their dates at no cost to the student.       Contact us at 

Valerie_macdonnell@sd33.bc.ca 
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